
Bowl Displacement by a Player – PAGE ONE 
 

Was Bowl in its 
ORIGINAL COURSE 

Was Bowl 
IN MOTION 

Was Bowl 
AT REST 

Did bowl disturb the head BEFORE displacement Was Bowl displaced by the team that delivered it 

Did bowl disturb the head AFTER displacement 

DISTURBANCE IS 
VALID 

Law 37.1.2.1 
 

  

 

 

 

  

Did bowl disturb the head AFTER displacement 

 

 Did bowl disturb the head AFTER displacement 
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PAGE TWO 

  

Opposing skip must 
declare the bowl dead 
 

Law 37.1.1.1 

Opposing skip must 
replace the head and 
declare the bowl dead 
 

Law 37.1.1.2 

Skip of the team or the 
Singles player that 
played the bowl must 
choose whether to: 
• Replace the head and 

have the bowl 
replayed, 

• replace the head and 
place the bowl where 
the player thinks it 
would have come to 
rest 

• declare the end dead. 
 Law 37.1.1.4 

Opposing skip or 
opponent in Singles 
must choose whether 
to: 
• place the bowl where 

the player believes it 
would have come to 
rest 

• leave the bowl where 
it came to rest 

 

Law 37.1.2.2 

Opposing skip or the 
opponent in Singles 
must replace any part 
of the head that has 
been disturbed and 
choose whether to: 
• place the bowl where 

the player believes it 
would have come to 
rest 

• leave the bowl where 
it came to rest 

 Law 37.1.2.3 

Skip of the team or the 
Singles player that 
played the bowl must 
choose whether to: 
• have the bowl 

replayed 
• place the bowl where 

the player thinks it 
would have come to 
rest 

• leave the bowl where 
it came to rest. 

 
Law 37.1.1.3 



Bowl Displacement by a Player – PAGE TWO 
 

Was Bowl 
IN MOTION 

Was Bowl 
AT REST  

Opposing skip or the 
opponent in Singles 
must choose whether 
to: 
• place the bowl 

where the player 
believes it would 
have come to rest 
and replace any part 
of the head 
disturbed after 
displacement 

• Declare the end dead 
 

 

Did bowl disturb the head AFTER displacement 

  

Opposing skip or the 
opponent in Singles 
must choose whether 
to: 
• place the bowl 

where the player 
believes it would 
have come to rest 

• Declare the end dead 
 

Opponent must put 
the bowl back to its 
former position and 
replace any part of the 
head disturbed after 
displacement 

 

Did bowl disturb the head AFTER displacement 

  

Opponent must put 
the bowl back to its 
former position 
 

Was Bowl in its 
ORIGINAL COURSE 

 

GO TO 
PAGE ONE 

 

Law 37.1.4.2 Law 37.1.4.1 

Law 37.1.5.2 Law 37.1.5.1 
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